
Dear Parents,  

 

We hope you are enjoying the sunshine -  SNOW IS COMING! :) As your students’ Class Par-

ents, we are excited to offer a Class Basket for our Fall Auction which takes places on Fri-

day, November 8th.  We look to each family for their support.  Every donation makes a differ-

ence to the success of our Auction and a world of difference for PCA students!  

This year’s "Christmas Town Auction” will include a mix of exciting fundraising activities  

complete with a LIVE AUCTION with Professional Auctioneer, Sherry Truhlar.   

This year our Senior Class Basket is “POWDER TO THE PEOPLE” .  Think skiing, snowboarding, 

tubing, ice skating, snowmobiling, cross country skiing and more! We are asking for each 

family to CONTRIBUTE $10 towards their class basket OR DONATE one of the items below.   

*Lodging or lift tickets(received!) at Crystal Mountain 

*Lodging or lift tickets at Boyne Mountain 

*Lodging or lift tickets at Boyne Highlands 

*Lodging or lift tickets at Treetops 

*Lodging or lift tickets at Nubbs Nob 

ONE MORE THING...IN ADDITION TO YOUR CLASS BASKET DONATION, WE ARE  

URGING EACH FAMILY TO CHOOSE AN ITEM FROM THE LIST BELOW TO FURTHER BENEFIT OUR  

STUDENT BODY AND OUR WONDERFUL PCA FACULTY. 

⬜  Yes, I can donate additional items needed for the auction to benefit our kids: 

⬜   Gas cards ⬜   Amazon gift cards 

⬜   Restaurant gift cards ⬜   Movie Theatre passes 

⬜   Spa services ⬜  Jewelry 

⬜  Sports memorabilia ⬜  Golf passes/access⬜   Time share/condo  

⬜   Other __________________________ 

We kindly ask that you please complete and submit this form with your contribution 

or donation BY Friday, October 25, 2019! 

 

Thank you so much for your contributions to this important event. Please fill out this form 

and submit it along with your contribution to either school office, the advancement  

office, your student’s classroom teacher or class parent.      

 

Enclosed is my $10 contribution. 

Enclosed is my donation. 

 

NAME ___________________________________________  

Student Name ___________________________ 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS __________________________________________________________        

Thank you!! Melissa Warmbier (Melissa.warmbier@plymouthchristian.org) and 

Karen Weller (wellerkaren1221@gmail.com) 


